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Auction houses, galleries, online platforms and artists are selling works for 
charities helping those affected by the Russian invasion of Ukraine. Here is 
a selection 
 
Most of us feel utterly powerless in the face of Russia's invasion of Ukraine. But, 
while buying a painting or a print may not be at the forefront of your mind right 
now, some artists, auction houses, galleries and online platforms are selling art, 
via various methods, to help the aid effort in Ukraine. 
Here are a few avenues through which you can help—new initiatives are 
cropping up daily, but this should get you started. 
 

	
Idris	Khan	with	his	print	I	Thought	We	Had	More	Time... 

What: Idris Khan print 
Where: online 
When: until 31 March 
The British artist Idris Khan is selling a new print titled I Thought We Had More 
Time... to raise money for the Disasters Emergency Committee, an umbrella 
organisation that includes charities such as the British Red Cross, Oxfam and 
Save the Children. The print is an open edition that is only available for 10 days 
(until 31 March) on the Migrate Art website. It costs £300, with all profits going to 
charity. According to a spokesperson for the artist, the work raised more than 
£100,000 in its first 48 hours of being on sale. 


